From: Woods, Michelle 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 2:15 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Muss, Jennifer
Subject: Annonymous Gift

Steve-

I’m writing to report receipt of an anonymous gift of $25 to AMC Theaters.  The gift card was accompanied by an unsigned thank you note for including the Eastland Disaster Historical Society on the Riverwalk website.

I have sent the $25 gift card back to the organization for their use.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks,
Michelle 

Michelle Woods | Assistant Project Director

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

